FIRST SUNDAY OF LENT
Sunday, February 18, 2024
CONFESSIONS 3:15 — 3:50 P.M. on Saturday in Watford City

Fr. Brian Gross 842-3505 Marella (Secretary) 570-5989
PO Box 670 Bulletin deadline Wednesday
MASSES:
Mon. 19 No Mass
Tues. 20 6:00 P.M. For 1 Michael Fehilly
Wed. 21 12:10 P.M. For  Ann Haugen
Thurs. 22 9:00 AM.  For 1 Pat Taylor
Fri. 23 9:00 AM. For  The Wold Family
6:00 P.M. STATIONS OF THE CROSS

Sat. 24 4:00 P.M. For 1 James Fossen

Watford City

READER: Deb Kellogg

Sun. 25 8:30 AM.  For The Members of Epiphany and Our Lady of Consolation

Alexander

10:45 AM.  For Avery Ray
Watford City

READER: Nadine Lyon
COUNTERS: Pat & Sally Golberg, Marti Sorenson
BULLETIN ANNOUNCEMENTS
RICE BOWLS: Reminder - Catholic Relief Services has once again provided us with Rice Bowls which are located at the back
of the Church to take and fill throughout the Lenten Season. The funds collected help support Catholic Relief Services and helps
fight hunger and poverty around the world. With your help, CRS can help 250 Million people. Thank you!

CURSILLO WEEKENDS: The Men’s Weekend is February 29" — March 3. The Spiritual Director is Fr. John Paul Gardner.
The Women’s Weekend is March 14" — March 17%. The Spiritual Director is Fr. Brandon Wolf. Both weekends are held at
Trinity High School in Dickinson. Early Registration is required and available online at http://bismarckcursillo.com. A sponsor is
required on the application. The sponsor can be someone you know who has previously attended Cursillo or your parish priest. If
you have questions or would like more information call Bob Sauter at 701-460-0668 or Rosemarie Kuntz at 701-426-7944.

STATIONS OF THE CROSS: There will be Stations of the Cross held each Friday at 6:00 P.M. in Watford City during the
Lenten Season. Adoration is still held before and after Stations of the Cross.

POVERTY MEAL: There will be a Poverty Meal of Soup & Bread served on Friday’s following Stations of the Cross. Please
stay for fellowship.

WOMEN’S RETREAT: Reminder - The Women’s Retreat is rescheduled for Saturday, March 9" from 10:30 A.M. to 3:00 P.M.
To sign-up, visit wcepiphany.com/womens-retreat-at-epiphany. Talks & discussion with Fr. Brian Gross.

2024 SEARCH: Reminder - the upcoming Search weekends are March 1% -3, 2024 and April 12" -14™, 2024.
The camp is located in a quiet remote setting of the North Dakota Badlands and provides a great opportunity for our youth.
Search is sponsored by the Bismarck Diocese. For more information email searchgroup@bismarckdiocese.com.

STEWARDSHIP THOUGHT: During this season of almsgiving, we are called to look beyond our own wants and needs to
serve those who are less fortunate among us.

ROSARY GUILD: The Rosary Guild shipped out 880 Rosaries this week, 450 to Children’s Rosary and 430 to St. Paul’s Street
Evangelization. Thank you to the Rosary Guild for your dedication!!

STEUBENVILLE REGISTRATION: This year’s Steubenville Conference trip will be to St. Paul, Minnesota from July 25" -
July 28", For more information or to register, please visit the Diocese of Bismarck website.

DEVOTION: Reminder the first Saturday of each month there will be Devotion by the Knights at 3:00 P.M. with Rosary &
Prayers prior to Mass.

ROSARY ON SUNDAYS: Rosary is said each Sunday at 10:15 A.M. prior to the 10:45 A.M. Mass. Please come and pray the
Rosary before Mass. If you are need of a Rosary while at Church, the Rosary Guild has made Cord Rosaries and they are
available and hanging by Fr’s. office.

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION: Eucharistic Adoration is held every Friday from 9:30 A.M. to 9:30 P.M. Thank you to all
scheduled adorers! Your generosity and commitment make it possible for others that can’t commit to a specific time to be able to
come and adore the Lord when their schedules allow. All are welcome to come and pray before our Lord in the Blessed
Sacrament during this time. More volunteers are needed — if you are available, please call Stephanie at 813-415-8486.

Fr. would like two people in the Church at all times during Adoration.

COLLECTIONS: Collections last weekend in Watford City totaled $4,036.00, and in Alexander $130.00. Thank you!

YOU ALWAYS HAVE TIME FOR THE THINGS YOU PUT FIRST!



